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1 07/09/2018Council

Mayor Hnatiw opened the Public Hearing at 1:30 p.m.

A Public Hearing was held to hear any submissions for or against Bylaw 

1401/18.

Bylaw 1401/18 received first reading at the May 22, 2018 Regular Council 

Meeting.

 Notes:  
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Aaron Hair, Acting Senior Planning and Development Officer, Current 

Planning and Development Services introduced Bylaw 1401/18. Max 

Adu-Safo, Transportation Program Supervisor, Transportation Services was 

also in attendance.

The Applicant, Wilf Litwin, was in attendance and spoke in favour of Bylaw 

1401/18.

Mayor Hnatiw asked if there was anyone in attendance who wished to speak 

for or against Bylaw 1401/18. There was no one.

Legislative Services confirmed the following correspondence was received:

* June 28, 2018 - Myron Toronchuk provided written correspondence against 

proposed Bylaw 1401/18.

* July 6, 2018 - Robert and Mechtild Brennen provided written 

correspondence in favour of proposed Bylaw 1401/18.

Mayor Hnatiw asked if there was anyone in attendance who wished to speak 

for or against Bylaw 1401/18.

* Len Goyer was in attendance and spoke in favour of Bylaw 1401/18.

Mayor Hnatiw closed the Public Hearing at 1:56 p.m.
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1:30 p.m. - Public Hearing re Bylaw 1401/18, Road Closure of Plan 762 0104

Subject
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